Owner comment received by the Historical Commission
regarding the nomination of 4900 Longshore Ave.



[5 Outlook

4900 Longshore Nomination

From Ashley de Vries

Date Wed 10/8/2025 1:28 PM

To  preservation <preservation@Phila.gov>

Cc Daniel Shachar-Krasnoff <Daniel.Shachar-Krasnoff@phila.gov>

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Hello,

As the owners of 4900 Longshore Avenue, my husband Darren Musatto and | thank the Commission
for nominating our property to the Philadelphia Register of Historic Places. While we are unable to
attend the meeting on October 10, 2025, we fully support designation of our building to the Register
(and were actually in the process of nominating the building ourselves, with the help of the Tacony
Community Development Corporation).

Thank you for recognizing the importance of 4900 Longshore Avenue.

Best regards,
Ashley de Vries and Darren Musatto

Ashley de Vries
Owner, Keystone Soundworks
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